

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

1st December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Swimming Safety Lesson

On Monday 4th December children will be taking part in the Swimming Safety Lesson as part of the mandatory curriculum. Children must bring with them to school a pair of pyjamas that will be worn over their swimming kit in the pool. <u>Children should attend school wearing their usual uniform.</u>

Please see below examples of what pyjamas the children can bring to wear. They should be a lightweight set. No fluffy, heavy pyjamas, onesies or hoodies.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Anderson































